From: John Malet—Bates_

Sent: 25 July 2018 08:33

To: Fieldsend, Sofic [

Cc: 'Andrew Dutton-Parrish' | C2rolina Aivars

I 0 £vars' [ 0-id Vilne
iana Berryman [ i - Kciog|u

; John Malet-Bates John Malet-Bates

>; 'Jlohn Weston' 'Mark Nevard'

B /- rtin Humphery' I, '\ 0jgan Green'
‘Nancy Mayo' _ 'Patricia Orwell'

Subject: 2018/2609/P: Ground floor flat, 17 Oakhill Avenue

Dear Sophie,
While we see no harm in the proposal HCAAC considers the existing conservatory to have

some charm lost in the proposed new.
Best regards,
John

Regards,
John Malet-Bates
For Hampstead CAAC
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